Dear Barry,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We object to the proposed screen which is slightly wider than the existing one and has a more
prominent frame.

We also query whether the existing screen ever had planning permission. Was it applied for?
The screen does not contribute to its surroundings and could be dangerous if groups of people
gathered around to watch the screen.

People may step into the road.

As you know, this part of Camden Town is extremely crowded and the screen might well
encourage visitors to stand and to watch it.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



